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Upcoming School Events

Saturday, September 22 
Home Soccer Game 
B Team 9:00 , A Team 10:00 A.M.  

Sunday, September 23  
Worship 8:00, 10:30 A.M. 
Sunday School 9:15 A.M. 

Monday, September 24  
Children’s Choir 3:15-4:15 P.M. 

Tuesday, September 25  
Soccer Game @ Arlington 4:00 PM 

Wednesday, September 26  
Band 3:00-3:45 P.M.  

Thursday, September 27 
Soccer Game @ Risen Savior  
A Team 3:30, B Team 4:30 P.M. 

Friday, September 28  
Chapel 8:05 A.M. 

Saturday, September 29 
Soccer Tournament at MLC  
Game Times TBA 

September 21, 2018

Busy week of Soccer 
Games Ahead! See 
Soccer Schedule!

Mid-Quarter Grades 
will be given on 

October 1st

Don’t forget Mission 
Offerings for chapel on 

 Friday!
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General School Updates
Soccer Team Wins Championship!  
On Saturday, September 15th our Saint Peter Lutheran Eagles soccer A team took first at the annual Risen 
Savior Lutheran Grade School Tournament.  They finished the tournament 4-0 and won the championship 
game on penalty kicks!  Congratulations!  
 
Cross Country Meet Permission Slips (Grades 3-8) Due Soon! 
Permission slips were sent home last week with all 3-8th graders for the upcoming  Lutheran Grade School 
Cross Country Meet at Minnesota Valley Lutheran High School on October 5th.  Any 3-8th grade students are 
invited to participate.  We have been working on our distance running skills in Physical Education classes to 
help us prepare for this event.  If you wish to allow your child to participate, please return the permission slip 
by Thursday, September 27th.   

Yellow Hot Lunch Statement Envelopes  
This year John Ireland School, through whom we get our hot lunches, will be sending home hot lunch 
statements to families via a yellow envelope.  This will keep families informed of how many lunches their 
children have ordered and any amounts due to pay for lunches.  John Ireland would like to get these yellow 
envelopes back each time to prevent them from having to always print a new set of envelopes each time 
statements are released.  Please remove your family’s hot lunch statement and send the empty envelopes 
back to school.  All hot lunch payments and deposits should still be made directly to John Ireland School.   

The preschoolers had fun this week watching and exploring the live frogs ,toads and tree frogs we 
had in the sensory table.  We are learning about apples , made mock apple pies and apple prints.  

Next week the letter is "C". We will finish our apple theme with apple tasting and by watching 
Johnny Appleseed.  

The Bible story will be Adam and Eve Disobey God.  

Memory Treasure: Romans 3:23  All have sinned 

Little Lambs Preschool Updates



K-2 Classroom Updates
We have been learning lots in K-2!  This week we have been learning about how we are responsible, 
respectful, really safe, and ready to learn.  We talked about what each of those means and how when 
we work together, we can do so much more.  We also have been learning about how readers and 
writers stretch their brains.  Readers and writers set goals and make plans to work toward those 
goals.  We also learned that readers take sneak peeks, do something at the end of their books, and 
reread their books to grow stronger! 

3-5 Classroom Updates
In art we did leaf prints this week.  All of us are reading historic fiction for our reading novels.  We are 
studying outer space in science.  We'd all like some clear weather so we can see outer space again. 

6-8 Classroom Updates
This week we finished off our novel, Tuck Everlasting.  Over the course of the book, we learned 31 new 
vocabulary words that we have challenged ourselves to use in our everyday speaking and writing.  All 
the 6-8th graders are currently working on a writing project in which they describe the members of 
their family and the things that make their families unique.  It has been fun to read the first drafts of the 
projects, and I think we are all learning facts about one another’s families that we didn’t know before.  
We have also been talking about greed in afternoon devotions.  We have been reminded that lasting 
peace and happiness can never be found in the stuff or money of this life.  Rather, true and lasting 
peace and happiness come only through faith in Jesus.  Jesus is truly our greatest treasure.   


